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DENALI COMMISSION  

 

PUBLIC MEETING 

RE:  DRAFT FISCAL YEAR 2023 WORK PLAN 

 

via ZOOM videoconference: 

Anchorage, Alaska 

 

April 21, 2022, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

 

STAFF PRESENT: 

 

Jocelyn Fenton, Director of Programs 

Anne Stanislowski, Administrative Officer 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: 

Betty Caudle, Kron Associates 

Ashley, Chugach Alaska Corporation 

Faith Wall, Consultant 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Ms. Jocelyn Fenton, Director of Programs for the Denali Commission called the meeting to order 

at 10:00 a.m.  This public meeting is being held via Zoom videoconference bridge. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Ms. Fenton announced that the Denali Commission is asking for public comment on their Draft 

Fiscal Year 2023 Work Plan.  This public meeting was announced on their web site and through 

Microsoft forms format from which they received 23 notifications of interest in this public 

meeting.  Announcements and links were sent to respondents via email.  Notice was also sent to 

working groups in the various Denali Commission programs across the State of Alaska.  

 

The Denali Commission is accepting oral comments during this public meeting and written 

comments through email or by mail until 5:00 p.m. Friday, April 22, 2022.   

 

The phone/video conference bridge was held open until 12:00 p.m.   

 

There were no public comments made during this time. 

 

Ms. Fenton closed the public meeting at 12:02 p.m. 


